
 

Dear Parents and Carer 

First, let me begin by saying a huge thank you for all of your support during this current 
situation. As you are aware,  a few weeks back we started live teaching on Microsoft 
Teams. This has been a huge success. We are now ready to take the next steps to 
improve our remote learning experience. We have now created every pupil a Teams Login. 
Your child will be sent the logins within the next few days. We are removing the guest live 
link from class dojo as we felt that each child having a log in for Microsoft Teams will 
ensure the security of all the pupils on the live learning session.  

Most of you have now experienced Microsoft Teams downloaded on your laptop or you 
have accessed the web version. If you have not done this already then I recommend that 
you download it onto your desktop. Your child then needs to log in using the username and 
password that will be sent over via text message to log on.  

I have attached a quick guide to familiarise yourself and your child/ren with Microsoft 
Teams. 

This will start W/C Monday 01st February 2021. No learning links will be put on dojo from 
this point forward and we will expect all children to log in using their teams username and 
passwords.  

Yours Sincerely 

Mrs J Seabright 
Asma Rashid 


